
NEWS RELEASE FROM THE PROPERTY ASSESSMENT APPEAL BOARD 
 
EXTENSION OF BOARD’S APPEAL DEADLINE to JUNE 1, 2020 
 
On March 26, 2020, the government issued Ministerial Order 086 under the 
Emergency Program Act that provides a tribunal with the statutory power of 
decision to waive, suspend, or extend a mandatory time period relating to the 
exercise of that power. 
 
The Assessment Act provides that the deadline for appeal to the Property 
Assessment Appeal Board (the “Board”) is April 30 following the sitting of the 
review panels (section 50). 
 
The Board is aware of the state of emergency due to the COVID19 pandemic 
and the effect this may have on parties’ accessing their right to appeal to the 
Board. 

 
As a result, the Board extends the deadline for its appeals for this year pursuant 
to the Ministerial Order 086 from April 30, 2020 to June 1, 2020.  
 
This extension is valid ONLY for appeals that were required to be filed by April 
30, 2020 and no other appeals.    
 
The Board Order granting the extension is attached. 
 
For further information, please contact the Board at (604) 775-1740 or 
office@paab.bc.ca. 
 

 
Simmi K. Sandhu 
Chair  
April 2, 2020 
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